CIVIL RIGHTS AND LIBERTIES MOOT COURT TEAM APPLICATION 2020
Thank you for taking the time to apply to the Civil Rights and Liberties Moot Court Team at Louis D. Brandeis School of Law. The Moot Court Board, along with Professor Canon, is excited about the creation of this team and expect it to be a great opportunity for students to learn oral advocacy skills in an important subject area. This year’s competition will be held remotely on October 16, 2020 – October 18, 2020.
To apply, please answer the following (5) questions and submit a writing sample to Professor and Team Coach, Dan Canon, via email at Daniel.canon@louisville.edu with the subject of the email being: “Civil Rights and Liberties Moot Court Team Application.”
Please have your application submitted no later than August 1, 2020.
Please direct any additional questions to the President of the Moot Court Board, Leah Scharff, at leah.scharff@louisville.edu.

Student Interest Form:
Name: _________________________________
Class Level (2L or 3L): _____________________
1. Please list the current organizations in which you participate at the Brandeis School of Law. Further, please indicate if you currently hold a position in any of the organizations in which you are a member.



2. Why do you want to be a member of the Civil Rights and Liberties Moot Court Team?




3. Have you taken a constitutional law class (whether at Brandeis or in undergraduate studies)?





4. Do you have any experience working with civil rights (personally, education-related, or career-based)?







5. Please list any moot court/mock trial competitions in which you have competed for the Brandeis School of Law.

